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As	a	resident	of	a	city	that	has	adopted	solar	electricity	with	great	enthusiasm	I	
am	keen	to	see	a	fair	price	for	solar.			
I	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	price	of	wholesale	
electricity	and	should	be	regulated	to	be	offered	as	a	minimum	by	retailers	
rather	than	as	an	advisory	price.		
The	solar	bonus	scheme	made	it	feasible	for	me,	as	an	ordinary	householder,	to	
install	solar	panels.		I	then	enjoyed	the	benefits	of	this	generous	scheme	for	
several	years.			
I	believe	renewables	are	the	only	viable	power	option	for	the	future	and	hope	
that	IPART	will	play	its	role	by	making	recommendations	that	encourage	
communities	to	adopt	solar	power.	
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